
Northeast Elementary News 

Rebel Report 

We are scheduled to 
return to school on 
Monday, January 
5th.  On this, our 
first day back, we’ll 
be wearing pajamas 
as a way to ease into 
the new year.  If, 
for weather reasons, 
we cancel school 
that day, we will 
have our Pajama Day 
on the 
first 
day back 
to 
school. 
 

January brings cold 
weather, which 
means bundling up 
for the chilly re-
cesses.  Please make 
sure that your PreK-
3rd grade students 
all have winter boots 
and snow pants if 

they want to play in 
the snow.  Also make 
sure that your upper 
grade children are 
aware that if they 
choose not to wear 
boots or snow 
pants, they’ll need 
to find a way to 
stay dry or risk 
spending an after-
noon in wet cloth-
ing.   

How about a new 
year’s resolution to 
get more involved in 
your child’s school?  
We have PTO meet-
ings on the second 
Monday of each 

month at 5:30pm in 
the elementary li-
brary.  We will soon 
be gearing up for our 
biggest event of the 
year, Family Day!  If 
you’d like to lend a 

hand to help even just 
a little, make it a 
point to attend our 
next meetings.  Many 
hands make light work! 

Website 

Spotlight! 

Did you know that 

you can utilize 
JMC Parent Ac-

cess online to 
check your 4th-
5th grader’s 
grades as well as 

your children’s 
lunch account bal-

ances?  Call the 
elementary office 

for a user pass-
word and direc-
tions. 

PTO PRESS 

Northeast Schools We’re on the Web! 

www.northeast.k12.ia.us 

January 2015 
DATES 

5—Pajama 
Day!  Wear 
your pajam-
as, robes 
and slippers 
on our first 
day back 
from Winter Break! 

12—PTO meeting @ 5:30 

14—Two Hour Early Dis-
missal 

19—No School: Martin 
Luther King Day—unless 
needed for a snow make-
up day 

28—Two Hour Early Dis-
missal 

 


